
22 May 2023

Dear Clients and Business Partners,

We are pleased to inform you that electricity supply at our HQ @ Q Sentral has
been restored and our business operations are now back to normal.

Rest assured, we are fully operational and ready to assist you with any inquiries
or support you may need. Please reach out to your respective branches or
contact the designated marketing personnel or call our customer service line at
1800 88 1629 for prompt assistance.

We sincerely appreciate your patience and cooperation.

Thank you for your support.

Always at your service,
The Pacific Insurance Berhad family
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